
 

 

 

 

 

 

A0120, A0130, T2001 and T2005 denying EXBV 

 

Meridian has identified a global issue for Ambulance providers where A0120, A0130, T2001 and T2005 

are denying EXBV in error. Impacted dates of service are 1/1/2022 through current. There is no action 

required by providers, the impacted claims will be reprocessed when the system is corrected. 


